
 

   
MINN-DAK CHAPTER 

 
Meeting Minutes 

Date: November 28, 2012 
 
 
Attendees:  Amy Mettlach, Jan Rogers, Renee Moelders, Patti Newby, Dale Pust, Lynn Robinson, Chris 
Schroers, Laurie Simonson, Arlis Esnough, Abbi Palsma, Sheila Denny-Andrews 
 
 
President Report: - Chris Schroers 

 Chris welcomed a new member to our meeting: Abbi Palsma of Vicenti, Lloyd and Stutzman, LLP 
 
 
Vice President Report: - Renee Moelders 

 Renee discussed the December meeting which will be a holiday breakfast social on December 19 at the 
Marriott on Northland (formerly the Northland Inn).  If you will be attending, please bring a $15 check 
made out to the chapter.  Come and celebrate the holiday season with us! 
 

 
Secretary Report:  - Sheila Denny-Andrews 

 Nothing to Report  
      
 
Treasurer Report: – Dale Pust 

 Checking Account Balance:  $4,187.63; $210 was received from National AAA refunds and $209 was 
dispersed for speaker gift cards and survey monkey 

 
 
News from National:  Laurie Simonson 

 Laurie discussed next summer’s national conference which will be held in Detroit, MI.  She said that the 
hotel where the conference will be located is beautiful and there is a lot to do there. 

 Laurie is helping to get some new local chapters started. 
      
       
Program:  Building Successful Relationships by Etiquette Principles 

 Presented by Liz Taylor of Etiquette Principles 
 Power point slides are attached. 


